
The Strange Death Of Europe
With  America  Close  On
Europe’s Heels
Part 2:  Quran mandates violence against every other religion,
government and culture. It mandates honor killings, FGM and
child marriages.  It offers 72 virgins for martyrs who blow up
sidewalk farmer’s markets.

While  reading  The  Strange  Death  of  Europe:  Immigration,
Identity,  Islam  by  Douglas  Murray,  I  felt  appalled  at  “a
continent and culture caught up in the act of self-induced
suicide.   These  include  rapid  changes  in  the  dynamics  of
global politics, world leadership and Muslim terror attacks
across Europe.”

While Canadians, Australians and Americans only here about
dramatic  Muslim  attacks  such  as  the  bombing  of  Brussels
airport, or a truck running over shoppers in Nice, France, or
Muslims  massacring  people  in  restaurants  and  theaters  in
Paris, France,  or  an entire newspaper being shot up outside
Paris, or hundreds of cars being torched by Muslims in Malmo
and  Stockholm,  Sweden  to  de-celebrate  Christmas,  or  San
Bernardino, California where Muslim shot up a Christmas party;
or where a Muslim killed 49 at an Orlando, Florida gay bar, or
the  beheading  for  a  woman  in  Moore,  Oklahoma  for  not
converting  to  Islam.

What you don’t hear about:  20,000 ‘honor killings’ of Muslim
women  by  their  husbands  or  brothers  annually  in  Islamic
countries.  Or, 500,000 female genital mutilation cases in the
USA or millions of cases in Europe and Canada.  Or, child sex
trafficking, or the incredible numbers of rapes by Muslims in
Europe.  Or, you don’t hear about the YouTube videos show
Muslim men how to beat their wives without leaving a mark.
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This is one of many videos on beating your wife: How to Beat
Your Wife Without Leaving Any Marks–

Murray speaks about the leaders and media making sure that
immigrants  may  not  be  exposed  for  crimes  such  as  rapes,
beatings,  honor  killings,  female  genital  mutilation,  sex
trafficking of little girls, gay killings, Jewish harassment,
shop lifting and more.

Why?  Because Europeans fear being called ‘racists.’

Murray wrote, “It took years for the central government, the
police and local authorities or the Crown Prosecution Service
to face up to the issue. When they finally began to do so, an
official inquiry into abuse in the town of Rotherham [that’s
just  one  town  of  hundreds]  alone  revealed  the  sexual
exploitation of at least 1,400 children over the period of
1997 to 2014. The victims were all non-Muslim white girls from
the local community, with the youngest victim aged eleven. 
All had been brutally raped, some of them also had been doused
in gasoline and threatened with being set on fire.  Others
were threatened with guns and forced to watch the violent rape
of other girls as a warning should they tell anyone about the
abuse.  The local police were also found to have failed to act
for fear of accusations of ‘racism’ and of what this might do
to community relations.”

In other words, the immigrant Moslem barbarians overpowered
logic,  law,  decency,  morality  and  the  ethics  of  European
communities.  They brought their pre-Dark Ages religion with
them, and manifested its violence at will, at whim and without
mercy.

The same thing happened in November in Detroit, Michigan with
two Moslem doctors being brought up on assault and battery
charges for 12 years of operating on young girls to mutilate
their genitals and cut off their clitoris’s.   How did the
judge rule:  he let them go along with their staffs for



“cultural” reasons.

In other words, those Moslems made a mockery of U.S. laws for
free choice.  And, got away with it.

Murray shows how such British leaders as Tony Blair, David
Cameron and Theresa May, not only make excuses for Moslem
attacks, they enable them.  Same thing happens in Canada with
Justin Trudeau, “The Father of the Destruction of Canada.” 
Moslems move so fast that Barack Obama hired 12 of them to
push for Sharia Law in America. He installed a Muslim prayer
room in the White House.

Sweden: Multicultural Utopia. S.L.: All That Streaming, N.D.

Not just immigrants, but Swedes will have to assimilate to the
New Sweden. Violence, vandalism, no-go areas, killing police
admits people to paradise, attacks on journalists, rape up
500%, rape beatings of Swedish women, slaughter of Swedish
families, rape bracelets, riots, firework attacks on police,
gun violence, burning of police cars, rape of elderly women,
spitting on women, calls for genocide of Europe, etc.

Latest in America:

Ohio:  Muslim  plotted  jihad  massacre  at  synagogue,  said
authorities  in  Northwest  Ohio  “wouldn’t  even  expect  it”
1/30/19 by Robert Spencer

“Abdullah Ali Yusef, formerly known as Damon Joseph, likely
thought  that  authorities  “wouldn’t  even  expect”  his  jihad
attack on a synagogue because all their attention regarding
antisemitism is focused on “right-wing extremists” and neo-
Nazis. Islamic antisemitism goes unnoticed not only among law
enforcement officials, but largely in Jewish communities as
well. Yet it continues to proliferate in the U.S. and Western
Europe. Good thing authorities in Northwest Ohio got lucky
this time.”

http://allthatstreaming.com/media/ats/video/sweden-multi-cultural-utopia.mp4


Each month, tens of thousands of Moslems chain-migrate into
America. As their numbers grow, so does their power to break
American laws.  So does their electoral power grow to overrule
the U.S. Constitution in each state.  So does their power to
commit terrorist acts against Americans.

Unfortunately, the more Muslims we import, the more terror
events. It’s the nature of the religion. It’s not going to
change, because, as their numbers grow, so does their ability
to use 2,200 Mosques all over America for cover and planning
of terrorist acts.  The more their numbers, the more they
practice or push for Sharia Law, the most barbaric religious
paradigm on the planet.  There’s no way to soften their prime
directive: “Convert or kill all non-believers.” One look at
Europe shows you our future.

Journalist Daniel Greenfield wrote, “When you turn on the
evening news and see a running death toll, it’s happening more
and more often. The new brand of Islamic terror only needs one
thing… Muslims. Lone wolf terrorism operates off the existing
Muslim population in a particular country. The bigger the
Muslim population, the bigger the risk. The FBI or other law
enforcement agencies cannot monitor even a fraction of the
Islamic  settler  population  sympathetic  to  terror.  As  the
Muslim settler population in the country increases, the number
of  terrorist  cases  will  grow.”  (Source:  Stop  Lone  Wolf
Terrorism by Ending Muslim Immigration, August 2, 2016)

Which of us will be the next victim(s) of terrorist Moslem
immigrants here in America?  It could be you or your family,
but it’s going to be some Americans; that’s a fact.  Brought
to you by your two U.S. Senators and House Member for not
stopping mass immigration out of the Middle East terrorist
countries.
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